
The recall on cucumbers, initially issued by SunFed Produce LLC following several reported 
illnesses, has now been expanded to include additional importers. Despite this expansion, Midwest 

Foods has not sold any affected products. More information about the recall can be found at FDA.gov. 
 

Midwest Foods is NOT associated with this recall. This does not affect our operations, as the 
product in question is not part of our regular offerings. If there was any possibility that a party could 

have received this product from us, they have been contacted directly. 
 

For any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Business Development Associate or 
contact our Customer Service team at 773.927.8870.
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INDUSTRY RECALL: UPDATE ON RECALL WHOLE FRESH AMERICAN CUCUMBERS 
GROWN BY AGROTATO, S.A. de C.V. DUE TO SALMONELLA

Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this Recall
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https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-illness/outbreak-investigation-salmonella-cucumbers-november-2024#:~:text=SunFed%20Produce%2C%20LLC%20initiated%20a,by%20Agrotato%20S.A.%20de%20C.V.

